During November we usually have a Career Fair where parents/guardians or members of the community visit our school and talk about their careers. This year with Covid-19 restrictions we need to do things a little bit different. We would like to challenge Barnhill students to create videos featuring careers in their communities. Students can interview parents, guardians, grand-parents, neighbours or community members about their career and create a video.  Videos are due November 2nd and should be submitted to Mrs. Levesque on USB stick or by sending a video link to jennifer.levesque@nbed.nb.ca   Classes will vote on the videos for prizes!! 


